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2nd June 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Public Examinations on Friday 6th June 2025 
 
As I write, the upcoming Eid celebration has been confirmed as Friday 6th June.  
 
As you know, on this date all of Year 11 have their final GCSE English language paper at 9.00am, and a large 
number their GCSE Geography exam in the afternoon. 
  
Attendance to these exams are vital.  For example, any student who does not achieve a Grade 4 in English 
Language will have to resit the qualification at college.  Indeed, the grade in this exam will impact their post 
16 options and job opportunities. 
  
Following the English Language exam on Friday 6th June, students who do not study Geography will be 
dismissed at approximately 11.00am and will be able to leave site at that time. 
  
Students who sit Geography will remain in school for a masterclass then sit the GCSE Geography exam. We 
will dismiss these Geography students from the site at approximately 2.40pm. 
  
We wish our students, community and families a wonderful EID.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr R Reeve 
Headteacher 
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